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Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street Suite 10
Concord NH 03301

Dear Ms. Howland,

This letter is to inform you that Meg Miller has retired from Peabody Home effective
February 26, 2021 and that I will be the new contact person.

Please add my contact information on the Service List for Docket DE 20-1 78 Peabody
Home. My contact information is below.

Sincerely,

Howard Chandler, Executive Director
Peabody Home
22 Peabody Place
Franklin, NH
603 934 3718
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